
 

 

                            
 

Maxwell L/D, Monongahela River, Mile 61.2 
5-Day Closure of the River Lock Chamber 

 
 
1.  TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:   Notice is given that the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers will close the river lock chamber at 
Maxwell L/D, Monongahela River, Mile 61.2 to inspects the 
emergency bulkheads.  Work is scheduled to begin at 8:00 AM, May 2 
and will end at 04:00 PM, May 6, 2011.   
 
2.  The 84’ x 720’ river chamber will be closed to all navigation 
during this work period.  The 84’ x 720’ land chamber will remain 
open, only minor delays to navigation are expected. 
  
3. Navigators are requested to use caution while entering or 
leaving the lock chamber. 
    
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:   
 
 
 
                          
                                  //Signed// 
                               Kathy M. Griffin 
                               Deputy Chief, Operations Division  
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In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
Notice No. below   1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186 
                                                                (412) 395-7650 
                                                                http://www.lrd.usace.army.mil/op/nav_notice.htm 
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	3. Navigators are requested to use caution while entering or leaving the lock chamber.

